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Commonwealth Senior Living at Hampton
names executive director

MAY 2, 2019, 7:54 AM

ommonwealth Senior Living at Hampton named Chad Williams as the community's executive director. 

Williams has 16 years experience in the health care industry, working in skilled nursing, assisted living and

memory care communities. Two years ago, he joined Commonwealth Senior Living at Hampton as the sales and

marketing director.

Recently, Williams became a licensed assisted living administrator. He has a bachelor's degree in business

administration and health care management from American Sentinel University. He is also a certified dementia

practitioner.
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